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Good  afternoon fellow Lakeville Lions,  

    I thank each and everyone of you for a great year.  With a little bit of luck and some hard work, we 

can have an even better year this year.   The first thing I want to do, is to get all of you to make a list of 

10 projects you would like us to do.  That That would be 680 possible projects for us to make a difference 

in our community.   Send your list to my email so I can share  them with the board.  We then go one 

step further and pick out the number one project you would like to see done.  Then come to a board 

meeting  and present it for approval.  If everyone does this then we will have 68 plus projects for the 

year.   Imagine  the good we could do, and the lives we could change for the better.  

    Everyone is welcome and encouraged to come to any or all of our board  meetings.  They are open 

door meetings  anyone can attend. This way you have a better understanding of how our club works.   

Board meetings are always on the second Tuesday of every month at Scout Hall. They start  at 7PM.  I 

am going to be working at the Indiana State Fair  and will miss our first  board  meeting  of this year.  

Our 1st Vice President Tony Cordes will be running the meeting that night.    

     We will not be doing First  Friday in North Liberty this month.   I do plan on making it for September.  

I'll  keep you  updated on that.  

     I am wanting us to do some kind of event for the veterans of Lakeville. I have already talked with the 

board  to get some  ideas.  Now I am asking you for help.  Give me your ideas on what kind of event and 

where to hold it.  Email me or bring  your ideas to a meeting. I feel like ideas grow better when you can 

talk them out. 

     We are discussing starting our Dictionary project back up.  Anyone interested in working this project 

please contact me.  I have all of Howard Heines papers on how to get it started.  

     Lion Darlene Shock and I turned in the pop tabs into the Ronald McDonald House. There was 20 

pounds this year.  We were the first in line and they  were very happy to get them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Thank you  to everyone  who participated  in this project.   Let's do even better this coming  year 

and double  that amount.  



     Our next  Dinner meeting  will  be on August  27th  at the United  Methodist Church  across  from 

Palmers at 6:30 pm.  It will be a pot luck dinner. A-M  will bring side dishes, and  N-Z  will bring  

desserts.  Let's make this a plus one night and  bring  a friend  or family  member who are not already 

Lions.  Don't forget to call Lion Jean DuFord  with your reservations at 574-291-0680.  

As always,   

yours in Lions,  

James W.  Tibbs  

President Lakeville Lions  

tibbs.james829@gmail.com  

574-276-7521  


